


[Unofficial Translation] 
 

PT BUMI RESOURCES TBK 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 
No. 924/BR-BOD/IX/10                 Jakarta, 27 September 2010 
 
 
Listing Division of Real Sector 
PT Bursa Efek Indonesia 
The IDX building, Tower 1 
Jakarta 12190 
 
Attn: Bpk Eddy Sugito 
         Listing Director 
 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
 
Regarding:  Interim Financial Statements as of 30 September 2010 of PT Bumi Resources Tbk 

(“the Company”) 
 
 
Referring to stipulation III.1.6 of the IDX Regulation on Listing of Securities No I-E concerning 
Deadline for Submission of Interim Financial Statements, we hereby inform that the Company intends 
to conduct limited review on the Company’s interim financial statements as of 30 September 2010. 
Such limited review will be conducted by Certified Accounting Firm Tjiendradjaja & Handoko Tomo, 
a member of MAZARS. 
 
With regard to the above, we will be presenting the Company’s interim financial statements as of 30 
September 2010 on 30 November 2010, at the latest. 
 
We highly appreciate your utmost attention. 
 
Yours truly, 
PT Bumi Resources Tbk. 
 
Signed,  
 
Dileep Srivastava 
Director & Corporate Secretary 
 
Copies to: 
 
-         Bapepam 
-         Head of Listing Division of Manufacturing Sector-the IDX 
-         Head of Trade Division-the IDX 
 


